
Message from the Chairperson

I am honoured and humbled 
to be given the opportunity to 
serve as the Chairperson of the 
Parent-Teacher Association 
(PTA). Together with my 
dedicated PTA colleagues – 
Mr. Amirtharaj Thankaraj, 
Mr. Ng Chi Wai, and Ms. Choi 
Wing Ha – thank you for 
trusting us.

As we welcome a new semes-
ter in 2025, I am reminded of 
my ‘morning run’ to LSTHS. 

When we approach the school, 
the path becomes a steeper 
uphill climb. The children are 
challenged to go up, and with 
the encouragement of the 
parents, they reach their 
destination easily, where they 
are greeted by smiling teachers. 

This daily routine epitomises 
the students’ journey of 
education at this lovely 
school – challenging so that 
the children and learn and 

grow, but in a ‘low stress’ 
environment that feels happy, 
safe and supportive.

I am excited about the events 
that have been planned in the 
coming months, with ample 
opportunities for the parents to 
be involved in a variety of 
activities. Parent participation 
is key to the success of the 
PTA, and I would encourage 
your involvement. Your 
engagement will make a 
significant difference to our 
children’s academic and 
personal development.

As the PTA has an open 
door policy – in addition to 
participating in the events, 
please do not hesitate to 
contact any member of the 
PTA at any time if you have 
any views, omments or 
suggestions that you wish to 
raise or discuss.

Thank you again for the 
opportunity – I look forward 
to us kicking some goals 
together in 2025!

Mr. KHOO Kah Gwan, 
Chairman

 

The PTA exists as a bridge between the parents and the teachers, as a collaborative 

             partnership. By working together, we can continue to maintain the school’s nurturing 

     and supportive environment where every child can thrive and reach their full potential.
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PTA Annual General Meeting and One Day Tour

On 5th November, 2024, the PTA organized the Annual General Meeting and Happy Family One-Day 
Tour. Mr. Amirtharaj Thankaraj, Mr. Ng Chi Wai, and Ms. Choi Wing Ha and Mr. Khoo Kah Gwan 
were elected to be the committee members. Mr. Khoo Kah Gwan was elected as Chairperson. After the 
meeting, we went to Noah’s Ark and spent a day over there. We had lunch at a lovely buffet restaurant. 
We all had an enjoyable day.



Workshop on National Security

Li Sing Tai Hang School
Address: 73 Wun Sha Street, Causeway Bay, Hong Kong
Tel: 2577 5188     Fax: 2882 4510     E-mail: lising@lsths.edu.hk     Web: www.lsths.edu.hk 

Our school invited a university lecturer, Dr. Hui Wai Tin, to present a workshop related to national security 
education. This workshop aimed to enhance parents’ and students’ understanding of national security.

Parent-child Workshop 

Our school cooperated with the Hong Kong Family Society to hold the workshops of Aromatherapy Oil 
Making, Blessing Wooden Board Pastel and Stretching Exercise Workshop that was held in March and 
April 2024. Furthermore, the Picture Book Workshop was also organized with collaboration of the Hans 
Anderson Club in May 2024 to enable parents to have quality time with their children. 
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